
CITY OF NEWTON 

 

Newton Parks and Recreation Department Off- Leash Committee 

Meeting held 6/1/12 

Present – Commissioner Bob DeRubeis, Lee McIntrye, Amy Koel, Ralph Ranalli, Carol 
Stapleton 

 968 Medallions sold to date 

 Cabot Park Site has now reopened for use 

 Braceland Site is still pending the disposition of the requested pedestrian crossing 
on Chestnut Street.  Construction has begun on the tennis court renovation project.  

 Commissioner DeRubeis has been in contact with MWRA concerning the Newton 
Centre Site next to the fire station. 

 It was noted that Monday, June 18th is the final Parks and Recreation Commission 
Meeting until September. 

 Lee will send in the site visit report and recommendation for workable restrictions 
on the areas that have been reviewed and recommended in collaboration with the 
soccer leagues. 


